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We are pleased to invite you to the next Workshop organized by the project 
JPIs TO CO-WORK, to be held next 14thand 15th March 2013 in Vienna. 
 

Project partners will offer the possibility to all participants to expand their ideas 
and to cooperate with members of the JPIs. During this workshop, we will be 
able to participate in parallel sessions to establish new contacts and share 
experiences. 

In this third workshop we will be analyzing, discussing and sharing experiences 
on FUNDING MODALITIES and PEER REVIEW, of Joint Programming 
Initiatives.  

Registration is already open until February 28th . 

http://www.jpis2cowork.eu 

In order to participate, please register using the link above.  

We look forward to hearing from you soon with confirmation of participation to 
this Workshop. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Carlos Segovia 
Coordinator of JPIs TO CO WORK 
Instituto de Salud Carlos III 

http://www.jpis2cowork.eu/

